Sierra Nevada Unit, WBCCI

= PO Box 21481, Reno, NV 89515
& SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

November 5, 2002

Kathy Adams, Membership Director
WBCCI

803 E Pike Street

Jackson Center, OH 45334-0612

Dear Kathy

Enclosed with this letter is information for the Sierra Nevada Unit. This includes
the list of officers for 2003, the calendar of events, and the bylaws with changes
as approved at our October 2002 meeting.

The unit is going through some significant revision and revitalization efforts,
some of which are reflected in our bylaws changes. These changes were made in
an effort to better meet the needs of our unit while still maintaining the
recommendations and requirements of WBCCI.

The Sierra Nevada Unit has also recently established a website which is
currently a donated effort of the Leipper Management Group. This site
SierraNevadoAirstreams.org is another effort to facilitate communications
amongst current members, potential members, and those interested in Airstreams
and Airstream activities.

Along with information specific to the unit, is a sample bylaws for smaller units.
This could be a guideline for those units whose membership makes it difficult to fill
all committee positions. This sample is base on our extensive experience with
associations over the past twenty years and our expertise as an association
management company working with many smaller associations with volunteer
leadership. The primary emphasis is to carry out the required functions of the unit
through the reorganization and consolidation of elected officers.

If you have any questions or suggestions for our unit please feel free to contact
me or our Unit President, Fred Hersey.

Sincerely

Diane L Leipper, Secretary SNU



